
Wellmont Health System developed the Diabetes Alert window sticker program in the Tri-Cities and is now working with 
your local hospital to bring it to your area.  Your local hospital is partnering with area law enforcement agencies on a 
program to help identify individuals who may be having a diabetes / glycemic event while on area roadways. 
The purpose of this program is to identify the possibility that the person being stopped is having a diabetic emergency. 
If the automobile in question has a diabetes window sticker, the police officer can confirm the person driving is the actual 
individual with diabetes by examining the prescription order sheet given to the individual by either their physician or a 
diabetes representative of your local hospital. 
Program overview: 

1. Prescription will be given to individual by their physician to get sticker at designated sites. 
2. Sticker and duplicate copy of prescription will be given to the person with diabetes by local hospital diabetes 

professional. 
3. Sticker to be placed on lower, inside left corner, of the driver’s side rear window. 
4. Persons with diabetes will have copy of prescription available if stopped by a law enforcement officer. 
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Visit www.MyDiabetesAlert.com for more information 


